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Online Zoom Parent’s Evenings 
Thank you to everyone who has booked an appointment for the Online Zoom 
Parent’s evenings next week.  Bookings are now also available on the VLE for Cedar, 
Oak and Juniper class for Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th November from 4.00pm until 
6.20pm.  Invitations and codes to join the meeting have been sent to parents.  Please contact 
the office if you have not received tis. 
Unfortunately, due to Mrs Daane still being away from school, we are currently unable to hold 
parent’s evenings for Willow class but will inform parents as soon as we are able to arrange 
these.  Willow class Interim reports have been sent out today. 
 
COVID Testing Centres 
Information regarding local Testing Centres can be found on www.Gloucestershire.gov.uk 
 
Mask Wearing and Social Distancing  
Parents and carers please make sure that you are wearing a facial covering or shield when 
entering the school site.  It is also important that you stick to the 2m distancing rule when 
waiting to drop off or collect your child from school.  If you are unable to wear a mask due to 
medical reasons then please make sure that you adhere to the 2m distancing ruling.  It's 
paramount that we all try to work together to ensure that our school site is a safe place for 
everyone.  Thank you in advance for your support with this matter.  
 
Messages for the School 
Please could we ask that parents email the school using admin@camwoodfield-
jun.gloucs.sch.uk regarding any general information or messages the school staff need to be 
aware of, or alternatively telephone the school office on 01453 542706.  Mrs Bennett has 
found she is being given a large number of messages by parents passing her messages whilst 
monitoring the gate, which she does do her best to remember to pass on to class teachers, 
the office, etc, but does find it overwhelming at times.  An emailed message or telephone call 
is much safer! 
 
SEND Meetings 
Thank you to those parents who have booked their  Online Zoom SEND meeting  review with 
Mrs Wainwright.  Invitations and codes to join the meetings have been sent out to parents.  
Please contact the school office if you have not received these. 
 
Book Donation 
We would like to send our thanks to one of our Year 6 parents has very kindly donated a set of 
lovely books which we are sure the children will enjoy using. 
 
School Uniform 
Please ensure that children are wearing school jumpers, sensible clothing—skirts and shoes,  
and coats into school, particularly during this current spell of cold weather.  We are noticing a 
number of children not adhering to the uniform dress code.   
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Harvest Festival Donations 
Thank you to everyone who donated a total 31.65 kg of items for this wonderful cause 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children Congregating after School 
 We have received telephone calls from local residents regarding large groups of Year 6 
children gathering in the alleyway from Elstub Lane to The Crapen, and also in the Woodfield 
Play Park, on their way home from school.  Could parents please remind their children they 
should not be mixing in large groups after leaving the site, especially as the Country is now in 
lockdown. 
 
 
New End of School Collection Procedures—please see additional letter sent out today about changes 
on Monday 9th November.  
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